
 
 

August 5, 2024 

TO:  Priests, deacons, religious brothers and sisters and school principals of the 
Archdiocese of Atlanta and Diocese of Savannah 

FROM: Frank Mulcahy, executive director, Georgia Catholic Conference                       
(404) 920-7367      fmulcahy@georgiacc.org  

RE:  Election year guidelines booklet 

As national and state elections heat up this year, the Georgia Catholic Conference is providing 
some guidance to the parishes, schools and other Catholic entities regarding political activities. 
Please find a set of guidelines on the Georgia Catholic Conference website.  

You may also wish to promote the USCCB's Civilize It effort within the parish and encourage 
parishioners to read Forming Consciences for Faithful Citizenship. 
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